Texas FFA Association
614 East 12" Street Austin, TX 78701
P: 512-480-8045 F: 512-476-2894 www.texasffa.org

TO: National Chapter Award- Gold Emblem Rating
FROM: Tricia Sullivan, Member Services Coordinator
RE: Recognition at Convention

DATE: June 14, 2011

Congratulations on your achievements this year! Your chapter will be recognized as a
State Gold Emblem Chapter at the 83" Texas FFA Convention at the United Spirit
Arena during the Second General Session on Wednesday, July 13, 2011.

Please have a representative of your chapter report to the award seating area no later
than 1:00 p.m. to ensure that they are in the appropriate seat at the time of the
presentation.

Due to the large number of chapters being recognized no more than two chapter
representatives may cross the convention stage to receive chapter awards. Remember
that all members on the convention stage must be in official dress as outlined in the
Official FFA Manual and must be registered as members in order to enter the
convention center.

If you have any questions or your chapter will not be represented during this session
please contact me at tricia@texasffa.org.

Congratulations on your gold status!



